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EGM 
 

Meeting held on 8 March 2024 at 7pm. 
Present: Pauline Manfield – President; Sue Heyes – Secretary; Tom Bowden – Treasurer; 

Men’s Representative – Andy Bowen; Ladies Representative – Ann Pedrick. 
 

Members Present: Ken Bamsey; Barbara Bamsey; Sonia Bowden; Peter Carter; John Fox; 
Jenny Goss; Miles Grindrod; Mark Marshall; Ann Martin; Rhoda Parker; Diane Raggett. 

 
President’s Welcome and Opening Remarks: 
Pauline welcomed everyone to the meeting and was pleased to see so many in 
attendance. 
 
Apologies: 
Kevin Murray; Gwen Murray; Terry Humphries; Toby Humphries. 
 
Amendments to the Constitution 
Tom ran through the minor changes that were required to the Constitution and issued 
each Member with a Constitution and Rules booklet. 
 
It was proposed by Pauline and seconded by John Fox and agreed by the Members that 
the amended Constitution be adopted. 
 
The meeting ended at 7:20pm 
 
Signed as correct: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
President 
 

 


